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Attendance: Dawn Allshouse, Pam Eberhardt, Janice Lee, Scottie McDaniel, Hong Nguyen, Hieu Nguyen
The October 2008 meeting of the Central Services Classified Senate (CSCS) was held at 1:30pm on October 8, 2008 in the District Board Room and was conducted by Past President Scottie McDaniel.

1) Review and Approve Minutes
Scottie McDaniel called the meeting to order. A sign-in sheet was made available to all attendees.  The minutes for the September meeting were reviewed and approved.

2) Treasurer’s Report
Debbie Haynes was not present to provide a report.  An updated report will be in be provided at the November CSCS meeting

3) CSCS Sub-Committee Meeting Reports
Publications – Newsletter

     No report given

.
Employee of the Month

No report given.
4) New Hire Committee
3 new hire orientation was given to 2 new CS employees.  A third declined the invitation.  The two that did attend were provided various information in addition to a travel bag from the May 2008 Retreat

.
5) Retreat Committee
De Anza has not yet responded to the offer to conduct a joint retreat with Central Services & Foothill. Foothill is starting to put their planning team together. For Central Services Hieu Nguyen & Hong Nguyen volunteered to be part of Central Services team

.
6) District Committee Reports
    Budget Committee

No report.  Next meeting scheduled for October 2008

   Chancellor Advisory Council (CAC)

No report.  Next meeting scheduled for October 2008

    ETAC

No report.  Next meeting scheduled for October 2008

   EIS Steering Committee

No report.  

    HRAC

No report.  Next meeting scheduled for October 2008

    EIS Core Team

No report.  

7) Central Services BBQ – Sept 11, 2008
What worked:  Covering over picnic area, decorations.  What can be improved: Communication to advise people an inside room is available; information on PGA was not provided to attendees; need better sound system.  General feedback from employees: too many flying inspects; music was good; everyone likes the BBQ and had fun

8) Other Topics & Closing Questions & Comments
The next meeting of the CSCS will be at 1:30pm on November12, 2008 at the District Board Room.  Scottie McDaniel adjourned the meeting.
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